## ATTACHMENT A



Dwight D. Eisenhower State Office Building 700 S.W. Harrison Street Topeka, KS 66603-3745

Julie L. Lorenz, Secretary Gelene Savage, Chief Counsel Phone: 785-296-3831 Fax: 785-296-0119 kdot#publicinfo@ks.gov http://www.ksdot.org

Laura Kelly, Governor

December 24, 2019

Mr. Christopher M. Grunewald Deputy City Attorney 100 East Santa Fe, P.O. Box 768 Olathe, Kansas 66051-0768

Re:

Lone Elm Road access exchange.

Dear Mr. Grunewald:

Enclosed please find the Quit-Claim Deed of Controlled Access, deeding to the City the rights of access for the current entrance to the development on the east side of Lone Elm Road. Once recorded, if you could please forward to me via email a copy of the deed as recorded, for KDOT's records, I would appreciate it.

KDOT understands that it will take additional time for the City to execute the quitclaim deed to the Secretary for the original 40-foot access point, to the north of the current access. While KDOT is certainly not in a rush to eliminate that break in access control, I would ask that you please keep me informed of the progress.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter and, of course, please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or concerns.

Very truly yours,

Joe McEvoy Staff Attorney

Enclosure